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May All Sta� Meeting
The Student Affairs All Staff Meeting for May is cancelled due to Commencement
and convocations.   Dates for our summer All Staff Meetings are forthcoming!

Lunch With Lori
Want to meet with the Vice President to share your perspectives and learn more
about her insights? Five staff members will be randomly selected for a Zoom lunch
with Lori. Food provided by Chartwells for those within the SL Valley. If you
entered the drawing previously and were not selected, we hope you'll enter again!

ICYMI: Fall 2021 Semester Plans
Townhall
University leadership hosted a webinar about the University of Utah’s plans for the Fall
2021 semester on March 31, 2021. Panelists shared the planning now in progress,
provided an overview of the health landscape, and discussed how campus will be
reopened in phases with best health practices in place.

Panelists included: President Ruth Watkins; SVP Michael Good; SVP Dan Reed;
Dr. Richard Orlandi, chief medical officer for University of Utah’s Health Ambulatory
Services; Steven Lacey, chief of the Division of Public Health; Lori McDonald, vice
president for student affairs; Andy Weyrich, vice president for research; and Jeff
Herring, chief human resources officer.

April is Sexual Assault Awareness
Month
Each year, the Center for Student Wellness leads a campus-wide initiative to promote
awareness, address prevention, and prompt response surrounding sexual harassment,
assault, abuse and violence. Throughout the month of April, they will host a variety of
events ranging from workshops and educational panels, to social media games, and
giveaways.  For more information, follow them on social media @uofuwellness or click
here.

You can serve as a SAAM Ambassador. They have curated a SAAM toolkit filled with
marketing assets, which includes Zoom Backgrounds. They have also compiled of list
of event ideas that you can take and host in your own respective spaces, whether that
be your office or department. To access this toolkit, click here. This link will take you to
the UBox.

Read more about Sexual Assault Awareness Month in this @TheU article.

Read more about Care packages for victim-survivors of sexual assault in this
@TheU article. 

David Jones is
Retiring
We would like to take this opportunity to
share with you the news that David Jones is
retiring from the University of Utah.

As you are probably well aware, David has
always been a dedicated and valuable member
of our Custodial team for 38 years, 10
months, 25 days! While we are sad to see
David go, we wish him the best for the future. He wants to move to Florida with his
family and enjoy the sunshine.

There will be a farewell reception on April 15, 2021 from 1 p.m. until 3 p.m. at the
Conference Room in building 811 in Sage Point.

Please join us in thanking David for his years of service, perhaps the longest in the
history of the University.

Mandatory Trainings for All
Employees
Have you taken the time to complete the three mandatory trainings required for all
University of Utah employees? The three graphs above represent the compliance of
Student Affairs staff who are regular, active employees at .3 FTE and above. Two
mandatory trainings have over 93% compliance, which is great! We are only at 87%
on respectful culture—we can do better. Supervisors, please check in Bridge and
follow up with your team members who haven’t completed trainings. As an employee,
if you haven’t done so, it’s not too late. The good news is that all of these trainings and
short, focused and to the point. You can login to Bridge and see what trainings you are
missing, get those done and maybe find some new things to learn by logging in here:
https://utah.bridgeapp.com/

Diversity in the
Work Place
The Career & Professional Development
Center Presents

April 14th, 1:00 pm

Panelists Include:

Maribel Rodriguez
Sam Lara
Rick Tolman

In partnership with the Utah Diversity
Career Fair, this session will include panelists from a variety of TECH industries &
careers. For more details & to RSVP visit handshake. 

In case you missed these @TheU
articles

Tracing, testing and vaccine
navigation

New Normal' brings hope
and fear

Stressed, anxious and
overwhelmed

Career Pathways Panel: Associate
Vice President
The Student Affairs Professional Development Committee is excited to announce our
third Career Pathways Panel this Spring, which will focus on the Associate Vice
President pathway! Please join us on Tuesday 4/27 from 12-1 over Zoom to learn
great career insights, advice, and the ins and outs of being an Associate Vice President
for Student Affairs. Panelists will include: 

Jerry Basford, AVP for Finance & Operations
Bryan Hubain, AVP for Student Development & Inclusion
Jason Ramirez, AVP and Dean of Students

We hope to see you there! 

Featured Online Trainings
Title: Technology Webinars and Bootcamps 
Description: Center for Teaching & Learning Excellence, Undergraduate Studies,
University of Utah 
Presenter: Various 
Date/Time: On-demand 
Link: https://ctle.utah.edu/resources/webinars2.php#top 

Title: #RecChat #RecTalk - Training Your Staff with Technology 
Description: NIRSA: Leaders in Collegiate Recreation 
Presenter: Various 
Date/Time: On-demand 
Link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kFRTmQckhrs

Title: University of Utah, University Information Technology
Description: Knowledge Base Articles 
Presenter: Various 
Date/Time: On-demand
Link: https://uofu.service-now.com/it?id=uu_kb_view2

or visit our

Virtual Trainings Library: Your colleagues in PDC want to make your professional
skill development convenient and accessible. Please stop by our Virtual Training
Database

SADC Training
Modules
Are you interested in learning about issues
around diversity? Attend our training modules to
learn more about issues of diversity in a safe
environment, which will be essential to better
serve our ever changing student population.
Please note, the modules must be taken
sequentially.

Registration now available for Modules 1-4 at www.sadc.utah.edu

COVID-19 
Resources

Coronavirus.utah.edu

General Campus Questions Hotline 
801-213-2874

Health and Testing Hotline 
801-587-0712

Something on Your Mind?

Vice President for Student A�airs
University of Utah

801-581-7793     
studenta�airs@utah.edu
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